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To: planning@edcgov.us 

Good morning, 

Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 10:02 AM 

We own property in Meyers and are in receipt of your Notice of Public Hearing on Sept 8, -2022 regarding a Cannabis Use 
Permit and our family supports it although we do not use cannabis. 
Embarc has proven their commitment to giving back to the community through the Boys and Girls Club. They generate 
donations and income for the community and support the wellbeing of everyone. 
They have a good clean track record and the proposed building location is clean and well kept, and wainscoted with 
Tahoe area quarried rock from a local ranch. 
The landlord of the proposed location is a respected lifetime Tahoe resident with integrity and his family has been a part 
of the Meyers/Tahoe community for 4 generations. 
This business fits the Meyers Area Plan and especially fulfills its vision statement by supporting a diverse commercial 
environment and it values sustainability, health, well being and the natural environment. 
Please support this project at the hearing on Sept 8. 

Respectfully, 
JR Richmond 
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